
The State of Oklahoma committed $10 million in CARES Act Coronavirus Relief Funding 
(CRF) to support non-profits that are helping Oklahoma families stay in their homes after being 
impacted economically by the presence of COVID-19. 

The CRF funding specifically reimburses the costs for non-profits to provide legal aid to 
intervene in eviction cases filed in county courts. To be eligible for reimbursement, the non-
profit must submit to the State a tenant-landlord agreement with an Eviction Filing/Docket 
Number. 

Each reimbursement is capped at $3,600 in eviction mitigation per individual or per family. 

Nonprofits that are receiving CARES Act reimbursement support and are directly assisting with 
eviction mitigation efforts include: 

• Legal Aid and Community Action – Oklahoma County and Tulsa 
County https://www.legalaidok.org/ 

• Restore Hope – Tulsa County – https://www.restorehope.org 
• Communities Foundation of Oklahoma – https://cfok.org 
• Community Action Partnership – Oklahoma County https://www.caaofokc.org 

If you are a non-profit seeking CARES Act funding to support an already existing eviction 
mitigation program, please contact CRFhelp@omes.ok.gov. 

These non-profits can also be contacted about additional resources for rental assistance that are 
not included in the State’s Eviction Mitigation program. 

**If you currently have an eviction filing against you, and are seeking eviction mitigation 
assistance, please contact Legal Aid for assistance —  https://www.legalaidok.org/ 

 


